
 
COUNTY OF ST. PAUL 
5015 – 49 Avenue, St. Paul, AB 
 

 

Request for Decision         

Council Meeting: August 13, 2019 

7.1 – 11:30 am - Langley Robitaille               

 

Request 

The Heinsburg Post Office closed on May 31st and the residents of Heinsburg are 

picking up their mail from super boxes at the Heinsburg Community Hall.   

Langley Robitaille will present a proposal to Council for opening the Heinsburg 

Post Office at a different location.  Mr. Robitaille will be talking about options to use 

the Heinsburg Community Hall or the Rail Station for the post office.  He is also 

requesting funding from the County.   

 

 

 

Alternatives 

 

 

 

 

Recommendation 

 

 

 

 

Submitted by: Phyllis Corbiere, Executive Assistant  


